
 Town Board/Town of Barre 

 Zoning Hearing/Vacant Properties 

 

 

March 22, 2023 

 

 

Present: Supervisor Sean Pogue 

  Councilman George McKenna 

  Councilman Kerri Richardson  

  Councilman Margaret Swan 

  Councilman David Waters, Excused 

 

Others present: Maureen Beach, Town Clerk; Shellye Dale hall, 

Zoning Officer, Bridget O’Toole, Town of Barre Town Attorney, Ms. 
Ray.   

Supervisor Pogue called the zoning hearing to order at 

7:00pm.  

 

 Supervisor Pogue stated the reason for the meeting, to 

discuss the conditions of two vacant properties located at: 4582 

Oak Orchard Road, owned by Eddie Grant and 14203 West Barre Road,  

owned by Sheila Devos. 

 

 The owner, Mr. Grant is deceased, and the relatives of Mr. 

Grant were notified about this hearing. No one from Mr. Grant’s 
family appeared at the Hearing. 

   

 Ms. Ray appeared in response to the notice regarding the 

property located at 14203 West Barre Road. She is attempting to 

clean it up. She stated that she will continue to do so. 

Supervisor Pogue asked for a written report on the progress to be 

filed with the Town of Barre by April 24, 2023.  

 

 Supervisor Pogue called the Zoning Hearing closed at 7:35pm. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

   

 

 

Maureen Beach, Town Clerk 

 

      

 

 

 


